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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Warm Greetings!

Welcome to the July 2020 issue of the Philippine Journal 
of Pathology. Congratulations to the editorial team and 
the PSP Board of Governors for the job well done in spite of 
the COVID-19 pandemic that we are currently fighting.

Though we have encountered many challenges from 
the time we started this scholarly work, the support, 
commitment, and dedication of our editorial staff, the 
Board of Governors, and the PSP members inspired us more 
to work harder and continue to come up with succeeding 
issues of the PJP. 

We are ecstatic that you are joining us as readers and hope 
that you will also support us by submitting your scientific 
study and research paper for publication in PJP.

Let us hope for many more issues. More power to the 
Philippine Society of Pathologists, Inc. and the Philippine 
Journal of Pathology!

Roberto D. Padua Jr., MD, FPSP, MHA
President, Philippine Society of Pathologists, Inc.


